
























33 November 18, 2014 
 
The Chairman moved to Old Business. 
 
There was no old business. 
 
The Chairman moved to New Business. 
 
There was no new business. 
 
The Chairman asked the Treasurer, Robin Fair, for her report. 
 
      See Treasurer’s Report 
 
The Chairman asked the Superintendent, Thom Tillinghast, for his report. 
 
      See Superintendent’s Report 
 
The Chairman asked for the Engineers reports. 
 
      See Report from Dennis Yoder (R&V) 
      See Report from A. Maxwell Peters (T&M) 
      See Report from Thomas Leisse (Pennoni) 
 
The Chairman asked the Commissioners for any reports. 
 
Mr. Lutz – Happy Thanksgiving 
Mr. Schofield – Happy Thanksgiving one and all 
Mr. Archible – Happy Thanksgiving everyone 
Mr. Ellis – Happy Thanksgiving 
Mr. Pennestri – Have a good holiday 
 
The Chairman asked the Solicitor Mr. David Luthman for his report. 
 
Mr. Luthman stated that he attended an insurance presentation at the MPWC.  This company 
provides a specialty insurance not provided by homeowners for issues such as sewer back-ups and 
water line breaks.  MPWC are looking to make this available to their customers.  Mr. Luthman 
suggested that we should look into issuing an RFP as he is opposed to making our customer base 
available to just one company even though they pay the utility a portion of the revenue they receive.  
That could be included in the RFP for instance, “tell us how much you’ll give PSA in terms of your 
revenue”.  The Water Commission has not yet decided exactly what or how they will proceed. 
 
The Chairman asked the Executive Director Mr. Bill Orth for his report. 
 
Mr. Orth had no report or correspondence to present. 
 
Mr. Archible made a motion to close the meeting to discuss matters of personnel.  Mr. Ellis 
seconded the motion.  There were no additional items remaining for which to reopen the meeting. 
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
           
      Bill Orth, Secretary 
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